
Proposed Bus Fare Changes Summary  
 

Two fare changes are being considered by the CTDOT for two express 
routes:   
 
Elimination of local fares on some Route 912 trips  
 
Certain reverse-commute trips on Route 912 between Granby and Hartford 
charge a local bus fare instead of the typical commuter bus fare (a fare 
policy left over from a former Jobs Access Program). CTDOT is proposing 
to remove this policy. Under this proposal all trips would be charged the 
commuter fare.   
 
This change is considered a fare increase, as the commuter fares are more 
expensive than local bus fares.   
 
Acceptance of Hartford Line fares (except the 10-trip pass) on Route 
950  
 
Route 950 runs between Hartford and New Haven along a similar 
alignment to CTrail Hartford Line rail service. With this fare change 
proposal monthly, weekly, and single-ride fare media from the Hartford Line 
would be accepted on Route 950. The purpose of this proposed fare 
change is to expand midday service between New Haven and Hartford for 
Hartford Line users.  
 
This is considered a fare decrease for Route 950 monthly pass users 
because the Hartford Line monthly pass is less expensive.   


